
 

Dear Park City Chamber/Bureau member, 

The 16/17 winter season at Park City is almost here.  After an incredible inaugural season as America’s largest 

ski & snowboard resort, we can't wait to fire up our chairlifts for the upcoming winter season. As a valued 

Chamber/Bureau member we are again offering a special pass for you and your employees so you can 

enjoy our mountain. 

There are a few changes this season to our Chamber/Bureau Pass offer which we believe will provide a 

better experience for you as a local business owner: 

Pass Product: Epic Local. 

Price: $609 

Valid at following resorts: All Epic Local locations in the Vail Resorts family. 

Restrictions: Blacked out: Nov 25-26, Dec 26-31, Jan 14, Feb 18-19 

Requirements: Business must be a verified member of the Park City Chamber/Bureau and must 

purchase the pass for the employee. The pass holder must be an active employee of the business (will 

need a letter from the business owner or a paystub dated within the last two weeks at time of pass pick 

up).  

Deadline for employer to purchase: 01/31/2017 

Transferability: Yes. Business may request a one-time transfer to another employee for $100. 

Voucher Option: In the case that the business does not have all employees hired before January 31, 

2107, the business may purchase a voucher for a future employee that may be redeemed for a pass 

before the last day of the season (April 2017).   Unused vouchers may be returned for the full amount no 

later than April 1, 2017. 

HOW TO PURCHASE PASSES OR VOUCHERS: 

Please visit a season pass office at the Park City or Canyons base. Payment can be made via cash, 

company check or credit card. Please provide full names, birthdates, addresses and email addresses or 

current pass numbers of any employees you are purchasing passes for (to ensure we sell the pass to the 

correct person). All pass holders will be required to sign a 2016-17 season pass waiver.   

Please allow a 48 hour processing period before sending employees to pick up their passes. 

 

Should you have any questions please call our season pass offices at 435-615-3411 or 435-649-8111.  



We look forward to seeing you on the mountain this season. 

Sincerely, 

 

Davy Ratchford 

Director of Marketing  

  

 

 

 


